Hiawatha Public Library

Board Meeting
January 13, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members present were Jan Bahmann, Dian Boysen, Janet Libe, Mark Schile, and Pat Struttmann.
Jan Bahmann moved the agenda be approved.  Mark Schile seconded. Motion carried.

Janet Libe moved the minutes of the last meeting be approved. Jan Bahmann seconded. Motion carried
OLD BUSINESS:
        Cedar Rapids Library is getting closer to being open in the Westdale Mall.  It will open on February 8.
NEW BUSINESS:

        The City of Hiawatha gave the library $5,000.  The library will be in the computer rotation with the city.
LIBRARIAN’S REPORT:
      Circulation is up.  It accounts for 16.73% of the total Metro Library Network circulation.  Mark Schile moved to pay the bills.   Janet Libe seconded.  Motion carried.  The bar code scanners will need to be replaced.  The computers are going to be updated.  The cataloger is now on board and is fitting in real well.
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  

       No report
COUNCIL REPORT:
    No report.

Jan Bahmann  moved the meeting be adjourned.  Mark Schile seconded.

Jan Bahmann, Secretary
